River Valley Middle School 
33 Epworth Park Road

Grand Bay-Westfield, NB

E5K 1W1 (506) 738-6500

Ms. T. McGrath, Principal


                   


        Ms. D. Sawyer, Vice-Principal



October 31st, 2014
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

We are pleased to announce that we have begun planning for our annual Grade 8 Quebec trip.  

This year our trip is scheduled for June 10-13, 2015. We will leave the school on Wednesday June 10th at 6am and return on Saturday June 13th at approximately 5pm.

Students will partake in various cultural activities including a guided tour of Old Quebec, visiting a Sugar Shack, a river cruise with the majestic view of the Chateau Frontenac, and numerous opportunities to practice French language skills.  We will be travelling by motor coach and staying at the 4star Hotel Plaza Québec.  Parents will receive updates and a finalized agenda at a later date.
The total cost per student for the excursion is $550 which can be paid in 5 installments. The school is required to make regular deposits with the tour company beginning in December therefore refunds are not possible.
110.00$ on Tuesday, November 25th, 2014

110.00$ on Wednesday, February 10th, 2015

110.00$ on Wednesday, March 10th, 2015

110.00$ on Wednesday April 13h, 2015

110.00$ on Wednesday May 12th, 2015

Cheques can be made payable to River Valley Middle School.  

As this is a school-sanctioned activity, the expectation is that all participating students exhibit an appropriate attitude and behaviour before and during the excursion.  Students whose behaviour jeopardizes the school’s positive learning environment will forfeit their opportunity to take part in this class trip.  Students who have been suspended from school or students who consistently exhibit inappropriate behaviour may lose the privilege to participate. Any student who loses the trip privileges will also forfeit any money paid towards the trip, as this money will have already been forwarded to the tour company.

Parents are also advised that students will be under the supervision and care of school personnel throughout the duration of the trip and will be subject to school rules at all times. 
A Parent Information Session is scheduled for Wednesday, November 5th at 6:00pm to review this information and to answer any questions you may have.

Sincerely, 

Grade 8 Teaching Team

School Administration

River Valley Middle School 
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